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15th Annual National Ethanol Conference Interviews

Comments from Renewable Fuels Association chairman and president

 

In this edition of “The Ethanol Report,” we hear from both the chairman and the president and CEO of the Renewable Fuels Association at the 15th Annual National Ethanol Conference held in Orlando, Florida this week.

 

Chairman Chris Standlee of Abengoa Bioenergy talks about the mood at the event, RFA’s new membership award, and developments toward second generation ethanol.  President and CEO Bob Dinneen discusses how the industry fared in 2009, the new RFS2 rule from EPA, and the importance of keeping ethanol incentives in place to continue growth.
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Photos from the conference can be downloaded from the Domestic Fuel conference photo album.  More audio and interviews from the conference can also be found on Domestic Fuel.
The program is voiced by reporter Cindy Zimmerman. It is in the format of a complete program called "The Ethanol Report." Please feel free to use as you wish, edited or in its complete form. If you have any problems downloading the audio file, please contact ZimmComm New Media at 573-896-5842. 
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